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From: maitinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov R SR REE

Sent: Saturday, February 05,2011 11:06 AM SEEIN AV AT
To: HTHTestimony jjj&@ﬁggﬁ)[ﬂ{fi)
Cc: dand@punahealth.org -
Subject: Testimony for SB595 on 2/9/2011 2:45:00 PM

Attachments: SB-595 PCMC-letterhead-blank 10-09.doc

Testimony for HTH 2/9/2011 2:45:008 PM SB595

Conference rocm: 229

Testifier position: support

Testifier will be present: No

Submitted by: Dan Domizio PA/MPH

Organization: Puna Community Medical Center
Address: 15-2662 Pahoa Village Rd, Ste 386 Pahoa, HI
Phone: 808-936-6601

E-mail: dand@punahealth.org -

Submitted on: 2/5/2@11

Comments:

This is an excellent idea! The language ought to be modified to indicate this incentive is
extended to CLINICS who employ physicians and other providers (PAs, APRNs, CNMs)and pay the
malpractice fees.



